

ASHTON J. HAYWARD MAYOR

January 29, 2013

Stephen E. Sorrell Executive Director Emerald Coast Utilities Authority 9255 Sturdevant Street Pensacola, FL 32514

Dear Mr. Sorrell:

On behalf of the City of Pensacola, I would like to respectfully request that the Emerald Coast Utility Authority (ECUA) grant the City of Pensacola a right of first refusal on the ECUA's property comprising of approximately 19 acres located at 401 West Government Street and commonly referred to as the former waste water treatment site. If required, the City would welcome an opportunity to formally request the same during one of your regularly scheduled board meetings.

Thank you for your consideration and assistance with my request.

Sincerely,

Palt

Ashton J. Hayward

Mayor

cc: Members, Pensacola City Council